REPUBLIKA NG PILIPINAS
KAGAWARAN NG KATARUNGAN
PANGASIWAAN SA PATALAAN NG LUPAIN
(LAND REGISTRATION AUTHORITY)
East Avenue cor. NIA Road, Diliman, Quezon City

13 October 2023

NOTICE OF POSTPONEMENT

Procurement of Fuel through Fleet Card System for the Land Registration Authority

(LRA) Central Office
(Project ID No.: LRA BAC-PGSM-2024-02 )

and

Supply and Delivery of 4000 Units of LED Fluorescent Lamp
(Project ID No.: LRA BAC-PGSM-2023-16 )

This notice is hereby issued to inform all bidders and observers of the POSTPONEMENT
of the Opening of Bids on 30 October 2023 for the abovementioned procurement project
due to Proclamation No. 359 dated 9 October 2023 on the declaration of Barangay and
Sangguniang Kabataan Elections as special non-working day.

In addition, under Section 29. Bid Opening of the 2016 Revised Implementing Rules of R.A.
9184, “In case the bids cannot be opened as scheduled due to justifiable reasons, the BAC
shall take custody of the bids submitted and reschedule the opening of bids on the
next working day or at the soonest possible time, through the issuance of a Notice of
Postponement to be posted in the PhilGeps website and the website of the Procuring Entity.

In this regard, the Opening of the Bids is hereby postponed and rescheduled on 31 October
2023 at 9:00 AM.

Should you have any questions or clarifications regarding this matter, your office may
coordinate with LRA-BAC Secretariat for Non-Infra through mobile number 0918-376-7390
or through email address bacnoninfra@lra.gov.ph.

For strict guidance and information of all concerned.
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